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Knights of Columbus  
All Saints Council 11402 

Dunwoody, Georgia 
 (Established July 4th, 1994) 

                 “Opere et Veritate”  1 John  3,18 

Brothers: 

A Happy and Blessed New Year to you and 

your family! 
 
Hopefully you are able to attend the January 

business meeting, our first in which we begin 

to discuss the nitty, gritty details of our World 

Famous Fish Fry.   Our practice Fish Fry is 

now less than 60 days away (February 28)! 
 
While we look ahead to 2014, this past year 

was a record-setter for Council 11402.   We set 

new a mark for membership as well as fund-

raising for our deserving charities.   Thank 

you - we couldn’t have done it without you! 
 
Now I know there are a number of you saying, 

“You couldn’t have done it without me?   I 

didn’t even volunteer for one single project 

last year.”  That might be the case, but your 

membership dues along with your thoughtful 

prayers go a long way, both financially and 

spiritually.   And while you may not have been 

able to volunteer for a project last year, I’m 

hopeful that will change in 2014.   If you are 

able to attend just one meeting or volunteer 

just one hour – we would greatly appreciate it.  

And that could make all the difference: not 

only in your life, but the life of someone truly 

in need. 
 
As I reflect back on our amazing successes of 

2013, it was also a year of immense sadness, as 

we bid farewell to two of the council’s most 

beloved brothers:  Paul Reale and Jim 

Mammoser.  I don’t know where we would be 

without these amazing brothers.  Well into 

their 80’s, each remained tremendous active in 

the council.  Their energy was infectious.   
 
At the time of Jim’s death, he was still the 

council’s liaison for our seminarians and a 

cashier at the Fish Frys, while Paul was instru-

mental in our start-up bingo games and the 

Fish Fry’s most reliable waiter.   I miss them 

dearly.   Memento Mori.  Their spirit remains 

a part of Council 11402. 

 
As we start this New Year, I leave you with a 

prayer from the Reverend Billy Graham. 
 
Our Father, as we stand at the beginning of this 

new year we confess our need for Your presence 

and guidance in facing the future. 
 

We each have our hopes and expectations for 

the year ahead—but You alone know what it 

holds for us, and only You can give us the 

strength and the wisdom we will need to meet its 

challenges. So help us to humbly put our hands 

into Your hand, and to trust You and to seek 

Your will for our lives during this coming year. 
 

We pray for our nation and its leaders during 

these difficult times, and for all those who are 

seeking to bring peace and justice to our dan-

gerous and troubled world. We pray especially 

for Your protection on all those who serve in 

our armed forces, and we thank You for their 

commitment to defend our freedoms, even at the 

cost of their own lives.  
 

As we look back over this past year, we thank 

You for Your goodness to us—far beyond what 

we deserve. May we never presume on Your past 

goodness or forget all Your mercies to us, but 

may they instead lead us to repentance, and to a 

new commitment to make You the foundation 

and center of our lives this year. 

And so, our Father, we thank You for the   

promise and hope of this new year, and we look 

forward to it with expectancy and faith. 
 

We ask this in the name of our Lord and Savior, 

who by His death and resurrection has given us 

hope both for this 

world and the world to 

come.  Amen. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 

Bob Fiscella 
 
Grand Knight, All 

Saints Council 11402 
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Our Newest Council Member 

        John Shepherd  

Our newest brother, John S. Shepherd, took the      

opportunity to join our council and advance to the 

2nd degree the same night at the dual ceremonies of 

our sister Council Atlanta 660 on December 18th. 

 

Our Chancellor, Bill Camden, recruited him and    

accompanied him over to those ceremonies. 

 

John is employed by Bachelor and Kimball, Inc. He 

lives in the new city of Peachtree Corners. Wife Julie 

and he attend All Saints Parish. He is a tennis buff. 

 

We welcome them to our council and look forward to 

meeting them both. Our 1st degree exemplifications 

will resume on January 28th after a two-month hiatus 

due to the holidays. 

New “Keep Christ in Christmas” Posters 

Sir Knight  B.J. Van Gundy and daughter elf hold up the new “Keep Christ in Christmas” yard sign poster 

which adds to our yearly effort to keep the day from becoming a purely secular holiday. He had 1,000 posters 

printed and they will be sold every year until depleted to recognize this  very holy season. 
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“Desserts with Santa”- Sat. Dec. 7th 

  

Our 18th annual “Desserts with Santa” was again an enormous success with 

hundreds of family members attending. Mary Ann Delaria again provided her 

artistic face painting, while Dave Webster’s grandson, Joey Webster, filled in 

amazingly as our balloon man. Santa again sat patiently for three hours in his 

chair to the delight of children. God bless everyone who helped with this 

wonderful family event. 3 
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More “Desserts” Moments 
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Council Benevolence/Charity/Service 
 

Preparing Desserts with Santa Children Party 12/7. 

Preparing Council Christmas Party 12/14. 

Preparing for Conyers Monastery Fudge Sale. 

Provided beverage services for Monsignor’s Party. 

Provided honor guard for All Saints Confirmation. 

Knight-run Parish Pumpkin Patch Event concluded. 

Sent $500 to Father Anthony Eshun parish in Ghana. 

Stanley Wasowski requested. 

Donated $1,000 to the Friends of Disabled Adults and 

Children (FODOC) . Doc Malone requested. 

Provided food services for All Saints Fall Festival 

Annual $1,000 donation to Birthright Atlanta. 

Sponsored Oktoberfest Picnic for Knights and friends 

Sponsor/Provide Drivers for I-Care senior medical 

transport to and from appointments. 

Sponsoring four diocesan seminarians for 2014. 

Our acolyte teams served at all parish funerals. 
 5 
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Brothers, 

 

Here is a report on the gift given by the Knights of Columbus --- Knights that donated on their own, and our CRHP 

Brothers (who are now all Knights) to the St. Vincent de Paul family in need. 

 

I would also like to say thanks to David Emery and John Priede for heading this up. 

 

This family is from our own parish. 

 

To All that donated with such heartfelt thanks. 

 

Please read below for a great story of appreciation.  To all, the note below is the story of the family receiving our gifts. 

Again, thanks to all! 

Respectfully, 

Bill Camden 
SK- Bill Camden – Chancellor – Knights of Columbus - 11402 

3929 Crab Orchard Lane - Norcross, GA 30092 

770-329-9945 - billcamden@hoscs.com 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   

From: Mary Crawford-Maresca [mailto:jeans_mom@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, December 27, 2013 09:35 AM 

To: John Priede  

 

Subject: Thank You from All Saints SVdP Conference  

  
Hello John and ALL who contributed to an All Saints SVdP Christmas Family, 

  

I hope each of you had a Blessed and Merry Christmas.  I just wanted to 

let you know that your generosity far exceed what I expected and the same 

goes for the All Saints Parish Family that you helped !!! 

  

Your gifts filled the trunk of my car and back seat.  With your checks and cash 

(we cannot give cash) I purchased Kroger and Target gift cards. I put them in 

a Christmas card stating that they and the gifts were from a wonderful group 

of people at Brixmor, at Hospitality Construction Services, the Knights of Columbus 

and an All Saints Parish Family.   

  

I made an appointment to deliver the gifts (which I put in closed cardboard boxes)   

to your Family.  I knew that with a 4 and 2 yr old I was going to be challenged  

in hiding your gifts from them....and I was right!!!  Both of the children wanted 

to "help" me with the boxes. Luckily, their father asked them to brush the leaves 

off their driveway which occupied them just long enough for us to get the boxes 

inside, hand over the gift cards, and for the parents to take a quick "peek" at all  

your wonderful gifts. 

  

This Family felt your love and support. They said it has strengthened their belief and 

faith in God.  They have more hope now that their future will get better. Tears came 

easily as they "Thanked God" for people like you who care for strangers in their time 

of need. I can only image the squeals of joy and sheer delight that filled their home 

Christmas morning as the children opened and played with the gifts you gave them. 

  

On behalf of All Saints SVdP, I want to thank each of you for making this Christmas 

so Special for this Family.   May your New Year be filled with good health, wonderful 

memories, and many blessings from God. 

  

Sincerely, 

Mary Maresca 

President, All Saints SVdP Conference 

Brothers Help an SVDP Needy Family at Christmas 
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1st/2nd Combined Degrees - Wednesday, Jan 15th - Atlanta Council 660 at 2620 Buford Hwy, 

Atlanta 30324.  1st degree at 7 PM, register 6 PM and 2nd degree starts about 8:30 PM.  

Register 7:45 PM. RSVP to Gordon Calley at  660RSVP@comcast.net. Those needing only 2nd 

degree should preferably come as observers for 1st degree and then   participate as candidates 

for 2nd degree. Coat and tie for pictures. 
 
 
1st Degree  - Tuesday, Jan 28th at All Saints McGivney Hall --- Candidates arrive by7 PM for  

8 PM ceremony. Coat and tie for pictures please. Light refreshments afterward. 
 
3rd Degree - Saturday February 8th, 2014 - All Saints Social Hall, 10 AM. Details to be           

announced. New knights-- make sure you attend the 2nd degree above at Council 660. 
 
4th Degree - Saturday, April 12, 2014 - location to be announced. Full black tuxedo required 

for the ceremony. 

 

Note: Go to website gakofc.org for complete exemplification schedule (under “Events”). 

Upcoming Exemplification Opportunities 

Wiley Maloof Earns Shining Armor 
Sir Knight Wiley Maloof (left) is  

presented his Shining Armor Award 

from Chancellor Sir Knight Bill 

Camden at the December Business 

Meeting. 
 
Maloof  is the Father of Sir Knight 

Marion Maloof and both are long 

time members of the council. 
 
Wiley has been a steady recruiter of 

new members over his membership 

term and a tireless worker in all the 

Council and Assembly events. 
 
He fulfilled the five requirements of 

the award during the last calendar 

year. Maloof joins the long list of 

new recipients, since the criteria has 

been loosened to include all brothers 

--not only those in their first year of 

membership. 
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Brother Harold L. Norman Passes 
 

Council member 

Active Brother 

WW II Marine Vet 

War hero 

VFW member 

South Carolina Grad 

Sales Manager for HP 

Acolyte Member 

Professional Engineer 

Husband 66 years 

5 children 

11 grandchildren 

13 great grandchildren 

 

A life well-lived 

Rest in Peace 

8 
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Fathers for Good 
Scripture Study and Discussion Group 

Men with children of ALL ages are encouraged to attend any or all of the session listed below  

“Fathers for Good” is An Initiative for Men by the Knights of Columbus, International. 
 

Boundaries with Kids and Teens 
How Healthy Boundaries Grow Healthy Children 

When to Say Yes, How to Say No 
 

“These books provide expert insight and guidance you need to help your kids and teens take responsibility for their actions, attitudes, and 

emotions and gain a deeper appreciation and respect both for you and for them.  Discover how your kids and teenager thinks and learn how 

to apply biblical principles to specific problems.  Boundaries with Kids and Teens can help you establish wise and loving limits that make a 

positive difference in your adolescent, in your family, and in you”. Participants will read either of two books.  Video will also be shown. 
 

       
All sessions will be held in McGivney Hall 7:00 am – 8:30 am 

Participants should purchase Boundaries with Teens and/or Boundaries with Kids by Dr. John Townsend ~ $15) 
   

The All Saints Catholic Church Men with Young Children Scripture Study Group is a gathering of men with young children who get together to 
discuss the scripture in reference to their lives and in the light of their Catholic faith, and to share their faith and experiences through 

friendship, prayer, and fraternity.  Members strive to be the spiritual leaders in their marriage and family and follow Jesus Christ by rein-
forcing Christian values in their home, and community, and working to ensure that their relationship with God, their wife, and              

their Children are in order.  Men do not need to be Knight to participate. 

Contacts: Jeff Durthaler (770-730-9155) or Michael Tobia (404-642-9313) 

Date Chapters Discussion Topics (i.e. title of each chapter) 

Sunday, Jan 12 Intro Video: “Chosen’ – protect your child from being chosen for human trafficking. 

Sunday, Jan 26 

1, 2 Revisit Your Own Adolescence Be a Boundary 

3, 4 Get Connected Face Your Guilt and Fear 

5, 6 Be United in Your Parenting Be an Integrated Parent 

7, 8 For Single Parents For Stepparents 

Sunday, Feb 7 

9, 10 Adolescence: The Last Step before Adult-

hood 

A Period of Tremendous Change 

11, 12 Teens Think Differently Separating from Parents 

13, 14 From Earthly to Eternal Parent The Differences between Boys and Girls 

15, 16 The influence of Culture Dig Beneath Your Teen’s Problem 

Sunday, Feb 21 

17, 18 Use the Four Anchors of Boundary Setting Don’t Get Derailed 

19, 20 Consequences 101 Academic Problems 

21, 22 Aggressive Behavior Alcohol, Drugs, and Dependencies 

23, 24 Argumentativeness Breaking Agreements 

Sunday, Mar 2 

25, 26 Chores Clothing 

27, 28 Curfew Violations Cutting and Self-Mutilation 

29, 30 Deception and Lying Defiance 

31, 32 Detaching from Family in Unhealthy Ways Disrespect 

Sunday, Mar 

16 

33, 34 Driving and Cars God and Spirituality 

35, 36 Ignoring Parents Impulsive Behaviors 

37, 38 Internet Money 

39, 40 Moodiness Parties 

Sunday, Mar 

30 

41, 42 Peers Phone 

43, 44, 45 Runaways Sexual Involve-

ment, 

Silence 

9 
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An insurance check-up can be as important as an annual physical.  
 
Unlike many other products, you don’t just need money to obtain life    

insurance, long-term care or disability income insurance. You also need 

good health, and no one knows when your health could change. 
 
Did you take time out of your schedule last year to meet with me? If 

you did, thank you for seeing me and helping secure your financial fu-

ture. I will be in touch with you to schedule your annual review to verify 

that everything is heading in the right direction. We’ll make sure that if 

your goals and budget have changed, your plan still works for you. 
 
If you didn’t have a meeting with me last year, I hope you will answer 

my invitation this year. It’s a wise idea to have an expert look at your     

finances. Schedule some time to visit with me, your professional Knights 

of Columbus insurance agent, and I’ll provide an insurance check-up 

that will quickly identify any gaps in your family’s life insurance         

program. 
 
Did I mention my check-up is free of charge? When was the last time 

you received something for free that could be providing value to you and 

your family for generations? And I’ll come to your house when it fits 

your schedule. Call me today. 

John Knight, FICF, KofC Field Agent   Cell: (404) 569-5265    

Email: john.knight@kofc.org 
10 

Our council Insurance Field 
Agent, Sir Knight John 
Knight, has put together 

some great tips to consider 
monthly on the importance of 

proper insurance coverage.  
 

Following is this month’s    
insurance topic to ponder. 

KofC insurance is sold only  
to brothers and their  

families at great rates. 

January Tip --  Insurance Checkup for 2014 

“Knight to Knight” Corner 

Today’s up to you.        

I’ll help with the future. 
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January Birthdays 

John Shaffer                     4th

Greg Bankston                 5th 

George T. Doyle               5th 

Mark McCabe                  8th 

Bernie Santa Maria         8th 

Richard Tomaszewski     8th 

Paul Barranco                 10th 

Larry Cullen                    10th 

Bill Toomey                      10th 

James Foy                         11th 

Fr. Bryan Small               13th 

Aaron Stecker                 13th 

Fred Quintans                 14th 

Mark Daniel                    15th 

Bruce Malinoff                15th 

Al Williams                      15th 

George Yuscavage          15th 

Lee Cullom                      17th 

Nick O’Kon                     18th 

Frank Seco de Lucena    18th 

M. Patrick Callahan       24th 

Sean O’Neill                    24th 

Oscar  Pereyra                25th 

Chris Callison                 27th                 

Paul LaFreniere             27th 

Richard Regruto            27th 

Rick Rother                    27th 

Chris Ferris                    28th 

Earl Cole                        29th 

Jim Gonzales                 29th 

Bryan Kler                     29th 

Michael Tobia                29th 

Conrad Fischer              30th 

Joe Liebsack                   31st 

   Council Significant Dates 
January Wedding Anniversaries 

      Date                                                                 Years 

         16th    Anthony & Dianne Jabaley                50

         19th    Tim & Margy Lamb                            50 

         11th    Benny &  Bridget Mastrogiovanni     50 

           9th    Fred & Shirley Dyer                            49 

           9th    Ed & Carole Krise                               49 

           1st    Don & Karen Converse                       48 

         11th    John & Doris Vander Wiele               45 

        22nd    David & Dede Emery                          42 

           8th    Stan & Kathleen Wasowski                42 

           7th    John & Laura Stowell                         30 

         30th    Richard & Joann Regruto                  25 

         28th    Kevin & Sherry Flagg                         24 

        22nd    Bill & Karen Giles                               16 

         17th    John & Mackenzie Warren                16 

           4th    Vimal & Seany Mathew                        8 

         29th    Jim & Mary Jane Gonzales                  3 

12 
11 
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 45 Deceased Brother Knights of All Saints Council 11402 
Harold L. Norman          12/08/2013     Charles F. Mahony        2/20/2011     Paul G. Horan                     6/02/2005       

Paul J. Reale                   11/10/2013     Gerald A. Cicero           1/05/2011     Edwin L. Woerner              5/21/2005       

James L. Mammoser        8/03/2013     David B. Moeller         5/09/2010     Thomas J. Byrne, Jr            1/13/2005     

Tom E. Mix                      6/13/2013     Francis G. Welter     12/19/2009      James J. McCabe              10/22/2004       

Edward J. Qualters           3/19/2013     Owen K. McCabe       8/16/2009      Robert J. Lescher                5/17/2003 

Marcus Carroll                 3/12/2013     William G. Lehman      4/16/2009      Brad M. Scranton             5/14/2003     

Edward J. Pavlik            1/13/2013     Robert L. Morell          4/29/2008      Phillip A. Haluska             12/18/2002 

George L. Cajigal, Sr.        1/8/2013     Gordon G. Hurt            3/03/2008      Joseph A. Miller                12/2/2002 

Michael A. Klimshuk     7/08/2012     John A. O’Shea             1/27/2008     James R. Fraser                9/21/2002 

Edward P. Koss              12/20/2011    Thomas  M. Scherrer     4/10/2007     Kenneth E. Smith              6/02/2000 

Lloyd Addison               11/25/2011     Richard Steiner           3/17/2006      Elias M. Mualem                3/27/2000 

John W. Lynch II           6/21/2011     Sal De Pace                  1/16/2006      John W. Lynch III          12/15/1999 
Warren P. Vicknair       6/21/2011     Anthony C Ardagna  12/28/2005     Ronald S. Kurtzer             12/12/1999 

Walter J. Bieszak             4/17/2011     Jerome E. Travers      7/29/2005      Kenneth C. McIntosh        11/25/1998 

Joseph J. Wittman            3/09/2011     John P. Stojka               7/21/2005     William J. Batdorf             3/23/1998                

Founding Members of All Saints Council on July 4, 1994 are shown in Bold  

 

 

Our Council Intentions and Remembrances 
       Ailing Brothers Monthly Prayers:
      Frank Murphy     Dennis Canaglia 
     Jack Klapka            Nestor Montero       
       Mike Walker         Andy Diaz
    George Swartz         Jean-Paul Roy
      George Doyle          Joe Cavallaro            
     Dennis Crean           Eric Martin 
   John Pepitone            Bill Camden 
   Frank Paolozzi          David Guy 
    Rick Sisko                Dave Jeanson 

        Ailing Brother Ongoing Prayers 
   William O’Connor     Don del Guercio 
   John Nuzzulo               Matt Dewhurst 
  Franz Brucks               Fr. Joseph Peek               

Our Seminarians/ Missionaries 
Brian Baker   Anthony Almeter   Jack Knight 
Matt Dalrymple  Missionary Gray Plunkett  

 Our Beloved Clergy 

Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 
Aux. Atlanta Bishop Luis R. Zarama  
Aux. Atlanta Bishop David P. Talley 
Abbot Francis Michael Stiteler 
Monsignor R. Donald Kiernan, P.A. 
Monsignor Hugh M. Marren 
Father William T. Hao    Father Joseph Peek 
Father Daniel  J. McCormick 
Father Daniel Rogaczewski 
Father Michael U. Onykuru 
Father William F. Rowland, S.M. 
Father Bryan Small     Father Daniel Ketter 
Father David Daly, LC    Father Brian Kerr 
Father Peter Khuong Huynh, LC 
Father Joseph Khang Huyuh, LC 
Father Anthony Eshun, Ghana 
Deacon Ray Egan      Deacon William Garrett  
Deacon Ed Krise            Deacon Paul Doppel 
Deacon Ken Melvin    Brother John Klein, LC 
Brother Alfred Stephen, MOP 
 

Our Beloved Widows 
Margaret Welter   Grace Mahoney   Rita Mix 
Ellie Pavlik   Nancy Moeller   Eleanor Lynch 
Marion Reale   Jaye Norman 

Prayers for Sick/Distressed Friends and Loved Ones 
Jon Bird’s wife, Yoshii 
John Brach’s son-in-law, Mike Spinello 
Tom Burleigh’s niece 
Dave Davis’ mother, Esther, 96 
Conrad Fischer’s wife, Sue 
Mark Foster’s uncles, Warren Foster & Wilmer Himeline 
James Foy’s wife, Mary Lou Holt 
Michael Gregory’s mother, Jeanette Fox, 57 
Dave Guy’s sick relatives 
Matt James’ father-in-law, James Shanni 
David Jeanson’s wife, Pat 
Al Kosek’s wife, Sylvia 
Charles Lynch’s sister, Rea Queen 
Mario Marin’s brother-in-law,  Fernando Matheus 
Mario Marin’s niece, Andrea Carolina Zamora 
Fr. Dan McCormick’s sister, Jane 
Paul Mudge’s friends and relations 
Bill O’Brien’s grandson, Isaac Del Valle 
Kent Polzin’s wife, Jennifer 
Fred Quintan’s son, Ethan 
John Seggerson’s brother, Art 
Ernie Spencer’s Grandson, Garrett Pilcher 
Ralph Stinson’s nephew, Johnny Hood 
Richard Szyperski’s granddaughter, Jamie Thrash, 20 
George Tanguay’s daughter-in-law. Wendy 
Stan Wasowski’s mother, Florence 
Tom Wozniak’s aged mother  
Mark Yanta’s nephew, Nolan Goldklang 

Memento Languorem 

                   Memento Mori 
Brother Dr. Eric Martin lost his wife Shirley to a long bout with   
Alzheimer’s disease. A Mass of Remembrance will be scheduled at a 
later time. Her body was generously donated to science. Brother Eric 
is just recovering from his second hip surgery. Please keep them in 
your prayers. 
 
Third degree brother Harold L. Norman passed away in hospice on 
12/8/2013 at the age of 86. He is survived by his wife of 66 years, Jaye. 
Please remember Harold, Jaye, and the family in your prayers. 

Sir Knights are  

remembered 

upon death on 

Mass chalices 

given to new 

priests. 
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     Office                                        Officer                      Phone                            Email 
 

Grand Knight     Bob Fiscella                 404-644-5220        bobfiscella@gmail.com 

Deputy Grand Knight   Dean Trantow             678-296-6326        trantowd@aol.com 

Chancellor                              Bill Camden                 770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 

Chaplain    Rev. Msgr. Marren 770-393-3255     msgrmarren@allsaints.us 

Advocate    BJ Van Gundy 678-291-0805        bj@vangundy.net        

Warden                Pat Fahey                     770-447-8605        patrickfahey@bellsouth.net 

Recorder    Ed Trainor  770-396-7053     ejtrainor@aol.com 

Financial Secretary                    Dennis Caniglia 770-908-0484        adennisc@bellsouth.net   

Treasurer    Mario Commito 770-395-7723        mario@kw.com 

Lecturer    Bruce Malinoff             770-986-9362       bmalinoff@bellsouth.net  
Inside Guards    Edgar Pierson (lead)   770-390-0043        ednorma@comcast.net            

                             Bryan St. Romain        770-992-7262        bryanstro@gmail.com                         
Outside Guards   Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 

                 Bill Schmitz                  770-451-6113        schmitz.bill@gmail.com  
Trustee Three-Year Term   Bob Mitchell                770-804- 8060       bobmitchellga@yahoo.com 

Trustee Two-Year Term            Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  

Trustee One-Year Term      Don Myers                    770-394-5192       dmyers2@aol.com 
 
District 7 Deputy     Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  

Insurance Field Agent    John Knight   770-936-0465      john.knight@kofc.org 

Musician                                    Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 

Program Activity Director         Bill Luckert                770-640-5209        billuckert@aol.com                                                                                           
Activity Directors  
Acolytes    Norb Braza    770-393-8645        nlbraza@aol.com 

Bereavement                               Deacon Ray Egan          770-394-5643        dekeray@aol.com 

Church     Joe Kane                         770-394-0910        josephkane@bellsouth.net  

Community     Joe DeVita                      770-451-5224        joe@linuxgeneral.com        

Council     Dave Richardson            770-283-9709       dm.richardson@comcast.net                                             

Family Life                 Bruce Malinoff               770-986-9362        bmalinoff@bellsouth.net 

Membership                                Bill Camden                    770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 

Pro-Life    John Gannon                  770-394-4223         johnjgannon@comcast.net 

Vocations    John Stowell        770-671-9812         jsstowell@comcast.net 

Youth      Bryan Kler                      770-457-5537         bryankler@comcast.net                 

Dunwoody Volunteer Co-ord  Jim Maloney                   770-394-7895         jimarn@bellsouth.net                                

Communications & Feedback 
Website Editor                  Gert Kampfer     770-698-8269         kofc11402@bellsouth.net 

Newsletter Editor/Publicity  Lou Hlad     770-394-6327         louhlad@bellsouth.net 

Parish Pastoral Board Rep       John Francis                    770-394-6008        ejohnfrancis@gmail.com 

If you should miss one of our CallingPost voicemails or wish 

a repeat,  dial  1-800-925-7443. Then enter the 10-digit    

Public Group ID (PGID) 128-432-9444 (no dashes) to     

identify our sending organization and hear it again.  Never miss a  
message again 

All Saints Council 11402  (http://kc11402.org) 
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Monsignor 
Hugh Marren 

Council Photo Journal at http://kofc11402.shutterfly.com
Jamaica Mission,/Supreme Convention,/Church Directory Pictures/Fourth of 

July Parade/ Low Country Boil/ High School Senior Cookout/ Soap Box Derby/  
 

Watters Assembly web site at www.kc2688.com. Watters Assembly 

Photo Journal at http://watters.shutterfly.com featuring WW II 
 Dinner, Social Dinners, Honor Flight to Washington DC Monument. 
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January 

 Council Mtg 
 

Officers 6 PM 

7 PM Rosary 

7:30 Mtg 

4th Degree 
Meeting 

All Saints 
 

6:15 Rosary 

6:30 Dinner 

7:30 Mtg 

 

 

20 22 

  

   

 
Combined 

1st/2nd 
Degree 

Ceremonies 
Atlanta 660 

Buford Hwy. 

1st Degree 

Ceremony 
 

McGivney 

8 PM 

Widowers 

Bereavement 

Mtg/Dinner 

McGivney 

6 PM 

Fr. Bill Hao 

4th Degree 
Couple Social 
Tony Santoro 

House 
Dinner 7-8 PM 

Movie 9-10 

Bring Dish 


